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24th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
RE:  Hertfordshire Catering Limited – D-Day assembly 
 
Hertfordshire Catering Limited have organised for the High Sheriff Annie Brewster to deliver an assembly 
to our pupils, during the school day on Thursday 6th June 2024.   She will be wearing her Court Dress, 
which includes a sword and will be talking to the pupils about the importance of remembering D-Day. 
 
We will be taking photos and videos during the assembly to share on our 
social media pages as well as with LACA (the school food people) for their 
website.  If you are happy for your child to have their photos/videos taken 
and to be shared on social media/websites, please consent via the link 
below by 11pm on Monday 3rd June 2024: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/z6LtxkHrLX?origin=lprLink 
 
Mr Patrick Lewis, Head of Sales and Marketing will also be visiting our 
school to have lunch with some of the children. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Stanley 

 
Mrs A Stanley 
Year 4 Class Teacher. 
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